
 

17th May 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 5th June 2019 
 
This year’s Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 5th June 2019. As always, families are 
welcome to join us for all or part of the day. Programmes will be on sale for 50p. 
 
Activities for Year R, 1 and 2 will start at 10.45am. Activities for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will start at 
1.15pm. 
 
Access to the field will only be through the side gate by the main entrance, which will be 
open at the following times:  

 10.30am – 10.40am 

 11.45am – 12.05pm 

 1.00pm – 1.10pm.  
Please note that there will be no access via the Office. 
 
Children will need to wear their PE shorts with a t-shirt in their house colour. We will be 
introducing our house colours into our PE t-shirts from September and you are able to order 
one for Sports Day (although a plain coloured t-shirt will also be acceptable this year) – a 
letter was sent out recently and orders must be returned by 22nd May 2019 to guarantee 
delivery in time for 5th June. Each class will have a list outside their classroom of which 
houses the children are in if they cannot remember! They will get changed in school. 
 
You are very welcome to bring a picnic to have lunch on the field with your child if you wish 
to. Lunch will be held between 12.00pm and 1.00pm for all children. You are able to order a 
school packed lunch for your child as there will be no hot dinners on this day – letters have 
been sent home with the children today. These must be returned by Wednesday 22nd May 
(even if your child has a school dinner every day) as Principals won’t be able to accept any 
orders after this as they will have placed their orders.  
 
Should we have bad weather we will postpone the event, however the children will still have 
a packed lunch only. 
 
The PTFA will also be selling refreshments at lunchtime for parents. I hope you can make it! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 


